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1700 Bloomington Road 
East Peoria, IL 61611 

April 20, 1994 

Remington Arms Company 
/ Arms Service Division 
i 14 Hoefler Ave. 
/ Ilion, NY 13357 

----

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: -----------
The enciosed Model 700 Varmint BDi~~~ Remington (serial # 6213521) was 
purchased (used) in June of 1992. (Sales receipt is attached.) This gun is being 
returned for corrections to the firing mechanism. 

This gun has already misfired. In the summer of 1993, my brother-in-law (Joseph 
Slyman) went to unload the gun and took off the safety. The gun fired. At the time, I was 
sure that Joe must have touched the trigger, but Joe swore he didn't. (Joe is not a novice 
at handling fire arms, however now after having viewed the 60 minutes segment, I realize 
that it's probable that the gun is at fault.) Fortunately, all that happened was that it blew 
a hole in my gun case. I don't think it's necessary to ponder about what the possible 
ramifications could have been! We are indeed fortunate that no one was in the 
immediate proximity. 

I would like this defect fixed. However, I do not expect to have to pay for this correction. 
If there is going to be an associated charge, please let me know. At that point I would 
consider drawing attention to this problem, and I would not have any qualms about 
signing a legal affidavit attesting to the validity of the above stated situation. 

I have experienced first hand the power of this gun, therefore, I realize how dangerous 
this problem is if it goes unchecked. Please contaet me with any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Michael A. Young. 
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